
Nev. lawmaker wants review of
letter opposing online gaming
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review-Journal

WASHINGTON — Nevada Rep. Dina Titus has sent a letter to Vice
President-elect  Mike  Pence  and  the  presidential  transition
team asking it to carefully review the online gaming industry
before  reaching  a  conclusion  on  a  letter  opposing  online
gaming sent last month by 10 attorneys general.

In a letter dated Dec. 6, Titus, D-Nev., said the letter
signed  by  the  10  AGs,  including  Nevada’s  Adam  Laxalt,
“contains several inaccuracies and unfair allegations.”

On Nov. 17, the 10 Republican AGs asked Pence to work toward
the restoration of the Interstate Wire Act, a move that could
lead to a ban on online poker and other Internet gaming.
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